Please reply to:

Professor J M Ritter, Chairman of the MREC

Department of Clinical Pharmacology St Thomas' Hospital, Lambeth Palace Road

LONDON SE1 7EH

Tel 0171 928 9292 X 2250; Fax: 0171 401 2242

Enquiries to:

MREC Administrator

Sandra Holley Tel 01323 638613

Dr A W A Crossley

Chairman, South Derbyshire Ethics Committee

Derwent Court, Stuart Street

DERBY DE1 2FZ

November 18th 1999

Dear Dr Crossley,

MREC (1) 98/101: MRC CLL4 TRIAL [SDEC Ref 9903/28]

Your administrator kindly wrote to Sandra Holley about mentioning blood storage in the PIS on April 8th. Unfortunately we did not receive this and I apologise for the consequent delay in responding. Jill Marshall subsequently contacted Sandra and enclosed a suitably amended PIS indicating that blood samples may be stored frozen for future research use. I think this is entirely appropriate and am copying it to the Principal Investigator as well as to Dr Mayne for future use.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely

PROFESSOR J M RITTER
Chairman, South Thames MREC

JMR:jma

Cc: Mrs Holley, Dr Mayne, Professor Catovsky



South East

Department of Health 40 Eastbourne Terrace

London W2 3QR

Tel 0171 725 2500 Fax 0171 258 3908

